
North Avondale Easter Egg Hunt

Description

The Easter Egg Hunt is this weekend, Saturday April 8. Thank you to new neighbors Matt & Heather
Ruehl for hosting. They are hoping for a great turnout and encourage all ages to attend. Marion Hall is
located at 922 Marion Avenue. Fun starts at 3pm. See you there!
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